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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is saddened to report
the death of Detention Deputy LeRhonda Bomar.

Bomar was commuting in a personal vehicle early Tuesday evening when she was involved in a
traffic crash on Rivers Avenue. She died at the scene. The North Charleston Police Department
is investigating.

Bomar had worked a shift at the Charleston County Juvenile Detention Center before the crash.
She was hired in April and had previous experience at the S.C. Department of Juvenile Justice.

Our hearts are heavy today. We extend our condolences to her family, and we will support them
in any way possible. Deputies will wear mourning bands on their badges until Detention Deputy
Bomar is laid to rest.


